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THIS WEEK AT PARSON STREET
“This is going to be a good year!”

         www.parsonstreet.com

Welcome back to Term 6! 

At the end of last term, we said farewell to Margaret Norman  who has been
volunteering in the playground for over 5 years. We are so grateful for the time and
energy she had dedicated to Parson Street Primary over the years and wish her a
long and happy retirement. 

'Holidays/ Leave of Absence in Term Time.
Please remember that holidays and requests for leave during term time can only
be authorised by Mr Munro in very exceptional circumstances. If you are planning
to take your child/ children out of school for any reason, please do request a Leave
In Term Time Request Form from the School Office. This explains what is classed as
an 'Exceptional Circumstance' and the legal information as set out by the
Government.

You may have already heard that when we return to school in September, there will
be new national legal guidance surrounding attendance and leave in term time
from the Government. We will communicate this to you nearer the time, so please
do keep a look out.

In the meantime, if you have any queries or concerns regarding attendance, please
do speak to Kim Harris, our Attendance Officer, via the School Office.

Year 6 parents/carers
If your child is wanting to attend the Brean trip on 15th July please ensure
payment is made by 1st July via Arbor. We have a limited number of spaces
available.

Sports Day 
If your child(ren) receive free school meals and you require school to provide a
packed lunch on Sports Day please let the office know by Tuesday 11th June.
Sports day is being held on Wednesday 18th June at Broad Plain Rugby Club.

             A plea from us to please name jumpers and cardigans - especially now the 
          weather is warmer. 
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Family Foam Party!!   -  27th June

Tickets will be on sale from next week in the Primrose Room
at the start and end of every day. 

The PTA are looking for volunteers to help out on the day. If
you are able to help please email the PTA email on
parsonstreetprimarypta@gmail.com.

Many thanks to the PTA for organising this. The children
benefit hugely from the funds these events raise.
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Term Dates
Community Coffee morning with school nurse - 12th June

Sports Day - Tuesday June 18th
KS2 am *  Community picnic lunch *  KS1 pm

INSET Day school closed to children - Friday June 28th
End of Term 6 - Friday July 19th 

On Monday, Mr Munro delivered a
mystery map to Cherry Class. This
week we have been thinking about
where the mystery map would lead us.
On Thursday afternoon we followed
the map and arrived at our
destination.... The Berry Maze! We
spent the afternoon exploring and
making a note of all the things we could
see. Well done Cherries, you are expert
Geographers! 

Reception

Learning, Trips and Visitors

Reception
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Wednesday 24th July - Friday 30th August 

Ashton Park Sports Centre Holiday Activity
Programme for children aged 4-14 

Reg:2788667 

 
Blackmoors Lane, Bower Ashton, Bristol, BS3 2JL 

Ashtonparksportscentre1 Ashtonparksports @ashtonparksport ashtonparksports.schoolactivity.co.uk 


